
From: Stephanie Miller
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL]235 E Boston
Date: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 8:34:05 PM

Dear Historic District Staff and  Commissioners,

All houses in the Arden Park East Boston Historic District, except 235 East Boston Blvd,  currently have garages. 
Most houses include a driveway to access the garage from the street that the house faces but some homeowners who
live on or near corner lots access their garage through the alley.  Many of the existing garages include a second floor
and are built of the same materials as the house. Construction of a new garage at 235 East Boston that is compatible
with the architecture of the house, with or without a second floor, would be a welcome addition to the
neighborhood.  It would provide a safe place for the homeowners to park their vehicles and store their lawnmower,
snowblower, tools and other household maintenance equipment.  A new garage would also reduce the number of
vehicles that the homeowners are forced to park overnight on the street.  I favor granting the homeowners
permission to build
their new garage for all of these reasons and hope that the Historic District Commission and staff will as well.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Miller
President
Arden Park East Boston Historic District Association

Sent from my iPhone
ATTENTION: This email was sent from an external source. Please be extra cautious when opening attachments or
clicking links.
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